
Senator Lynn Allison has let me know of this enquiry. Why isn't it made public 
that we can have a direct say to enquiries? 
 
I am writing to strongly object to these uneccessary laws and the disgusting way 
in which they have been rammed through without public discussionand consultation 
while opposing Member after Member has been Parliamentarily gagged. I have been 
following on the ABC and the whole procedure has been so close to criminal it's 
not funny. Next, I expect they'll remove Question Time and Parliament from any 
public scrutiny at all. 
 
There is no real reason to rush a single one of these Bills through. There 
enough powers and resources to deal with any threat already. We're surely not 
going to let someone cause some catastrophic event because some new laws weren't 
introduced. If there's a threat we should already have acted. 
 
In the meantime, let proper disclosure and debate occur regarding the new Bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Russell Langfield, 
Kimberley,  
Tasmania 
 




